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Dear Commissioner Foster 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on your Annual Report which the Panel was 

able to do at its meeting on 28 September 2023. 

I would like to emphasise, on behalf of the Panel, that we are supportive of what you are trying to 

achieve in your Plan for the people of Derby and Derbyshire. 

As in the case of your previous report, Panel members have said that they would find it extremely 

beneficial to have sight of a delivery plan for your Police and Crime Plan with a RAG rating (or 

perhaps some other way of assessing performance) against elements of the plan. This would then 

enable members to benchmark planned proposals and achievements. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to review the report and I hope you find this feedback useful. 

Yours sincerely 

Vicky Newbury 

Chair and Independent Member 

Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 

 

 

  
 
 
 
c/o County Hall, Matlock, DE4 3AG 


